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From: Congresswoman Cheri Bustos 

<CongresswomanCheriBustos@supersavermarketing.net>

Sent: Thursday, November 14, 2013 2:14 PM

To:

Subject: Requests Your Permission 

 
Congresswoman Cheri Bustos would like to email you periodically regarding legislative issues in 
Congress that are vital to you, your family, and the 17th District of Illinois.  
 
Receiving this information by email is a fast and efficient way to learn more during these 
significant times and will provide you with timely information and important news.  
 
Email is part of an ongoing effort to keep constituents informed and engaged. If you would prefer 
not to receive these email messages, please click here.  
 
 
 
Best Wishes,  
Congresswoman Cheri Bustos  
1009 Longworth HOB  
Washington, DC 20515  
(202) 225-5905  
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